
 

 

 
 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

Division on Women   

Office of Family Support Services  

2025 RFP Sexual Violence Direct Services and Primary Prevention in 

Passaic County 

________________________________________________________________ 

Written questions related to the content of this RFP were due on Wednesday, July 
23, 2025. 

Written technical questions about forms, documents, and format may be emailed 
at any time up to the due date to dcf.askrfp@dcf.nj.gov. 

All responses must be submitted ONLINE. 

To submit online, respondent must first complete and submit an Authorized 
Representative (AOR) registration form: AOR Registration Form. 
 

Click here to access the AOR Form. 

AOR Registration forms must be received by Friday, August 15,2025. 

All responses must be received by Friday, August 22, 2025 (by 12:00 NOON) 

QUESTIONS 

 
Q1.  Page 29, Section B. Additional Documents Requested to be Submitted 
in Support of This Response, Items 4 and 5: May we submit more than two 
letters of collaboration and more than two letters of support? 

 

 

A. Yes, you are allowed to submit more than two collaboration letters and more 
than two letters of support. 
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Q2.  How many proposed budgets are required to be submitted? 

 

A. Two proposed budgets (and two budget narratives) are required.  
For Sexual Violence Direct services of up to $329,389.  
For Primary Prevention of Sexual Violence for up to $181,298.  

 


